
Friday 28th May 2021 

 

Welcome to the weekly bulletin. There’s not much to report this week. 

 

Most important is to have a lovely week off!  Remember, we are back on 7th June, not the 8th. 

It should have been inset but we had to use an inset day to organise lockdown in January. 

 

I also sent an email asking for interest in the position of parent governor. Please reply to Mr 

Collings by the start of next term if you are interested. 

 

Most classes are booking trips now so please look out for letters. School is heavily 

subsidising trips for you this year as we have not had much to spend school fund on and I 

think we all need a little help at the moment. 

 

The result of the Logo vote was very much in favour of the third one so we will start a 

transition from the old logo to the new.  Remember, there is no need to throw away any 

uniform with the old logo. Please finish using it with your children before buying the new. 

 

 

 
 

Covid 

Infection rates remain low and neighbouring authorities are levelling off. Hopefully you should be able 

to enjoy a little more social activity over the next week. 

Outside gatherings are restricted to 30 and indoor gatherings can be 6 people from no more than 2 

households. 

 

 

Updates and info are easily viewable at 

https://www.woodsideprimary.co.uk/ 

 

Mr Collings Head.woodside@halton.gov.uk 

Joanne sec.woodside@halton.gov.uk 

Michelle admin.woodside@halton.gov.uk 

Mrs Percival senco.woodside@halton.gov.uk 

School mobile 07395 126470 

 

Thank you and have a lovely weekend ☺ 

https://www.woodsideprimary.co.uk/

